
 

 

March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Transition 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well, I would like to extend the warmest welcome to your 
child who will be joining the Harrogate High School family in September. I understand that this time 
of change and uncertainty can be challenging for young people but we will endeavor to provide 
support and information that will make this transition as smooth as possible. 

In the coming weeks we will launch a dedicated section of our website so that we can regularly update 
you about events that will be taking place between now and September. This can be found using the 
following link https://www.harrogatehighschool.co.uk/parents-carers/year-6-transition/ Week by 
week we will add information and videos for you to read and view at home. There will also be 
opportunities for you to join online meetings where you will have a chance to ask questions that are 
pertinent to you. 

In addition, we will shortly be sending you a copy of our Parent Transition Booklet, which details all of 
the key dates and information you will need over the coming weeks and months. Please look out for 
this in your email but be reassured that a copy will also be on our web site for your ease. 

Please can you complete this Data Collection Form as part of our enrolment process, this enables us 
to ensure we have all the necessary information for when your child starts in September as well as up 
to date contact information for during the transition period. You can access the form via the link or 
QR code below: 

 



 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/EptY7mRvkX      

I have also enclosed our most recent Weekly Bulletin as well as an example of the Sevens bulletin that 
you will receive during the transition period. I hope these give you and your child an insight into the 
wonderful opportunities here at Harrogate High. 

In the meantime, if you have any further queries about transition please send them to our dedicated 
transition email address transition@harrogatehighschool.co.uk 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Sukhraj Gill    
Head of Academy 
 

 


